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The EML move to the basement of Barker Hall is still on, but will 
be delayed until either late this year or early next year.  A 
construction company has recently been hired to remodel the 
space in Barker that the EML will permanently move to. Thus, our 
time-table for the move has been updated.   

 Construction is slated to begin in August!!  

    
    
    
    
    
    
    
             

Current estimated CLOSURE period for our move: 
December - January 

The contractor has requested more time for 
the project, which will add a few weeks to 
the schedule.  The current estimate for when 
we expect to move  in equipment is late 
November through December.   

What that means for you, our users, is we will 
potentially be closed all of December or 
January.   

Our goal remains to keep this move process 
to just one month of complete closure. 
However, we will get microscopes back up 
and running as quickly as possible.  

Thanks for your patience, EML Staff 
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Moving Pushed Back… Barker Hall 

Above: Main EML suite w/ office, 
wet lab, & microscope rooms 

Right: Separate EML ancillary 
equipment room w/ HPF, 

microtomes, coaters, & tabletop 
SEM. 


